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Thank you Madam President.

Trinidad and Tobago commends the United States for its commitment to human rights and congratulates it on the presentation of its third cycle report.

We recognize the strides made by the United States since its last Review and are encouraged by progress in various areas of human rights. We acknowledge the ongoing work relative to civil rights and non-discrimination and are heartened by efforts to ensure fairness to all citizens. 
Trinidad and Tobago extends best wishes to the United States of America for a successful Review

Thank you.

Permanent Mission of Trinidad and Tobago, Geneva
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